
Welcome Back to School
Lok Sin Tong Lau Tak Primary School

Hello everyone! I am the new part-time NET at LTPS.
It feels great to be here with so many wonderful

kids. I've been a primary teacher for 6 years. I enjoy
reading and travelling in my free time. I look forward

to an amazing year full of fun activities with our
students. Have a happy year ahead and See you

around! 

Mr.
Richard

Welcome back to school everyone! After the
summer, it's really great to see everyone happy

and smiling in school. This is the first
newsletter of the year and it is great for the

students to see their friends, learn and explore
new things. I wish everyone a happy and

healthy year! 

Miss Hadia
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We welcome everyone to the commencement of a new
academic year. The year will see TAKIANS taking more

challenging and innovative tasks as well as fun and
interactive games. We have English booths, One-minute

Talk and English Morning Performance. Also, our new
part-time NET, Miss Hadia will join us!






In the coming year, a book exchange scheme has been
added for establishing better home reading habits. The

NETs will share-read with students while the English
ambassadors will use I-pads to read with the lower level
students. Integrated learning through projects will also

be introduced in primary two and five this year.





Students are invited to join Kids4Kid Buddy Reading and
Story CreatingScheme. They can also participate in

“Story Quest” which is sponsored by SCOLAR. As your
English Panel Chair, I would like all of you to prepare

yourselves to start the year with a fresh outlook. Prepare
yourselves and have a positive outlook on life!

Miss Wendy Chan
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My name is Desmond. I am
seven years old. I live in

Tseung Kwan O. I love being
back to school because I

enjoy studying English and
reading books. I also love

being back as I enjoy playing
basketball. The other day I

scored 14 baskets!

Hello. My name is Robin. I am six
years old. I live in Tseung Kwan O

with my parents, younger and older
brother. My favourite food is a hot
dog because it is so yummy! I love

being back to school because I love
learning English and running about
with my friends. In my spare time, I
like going on boats with my family

and playing on the slide in theplayground. 

My name is Elysha and I live in Po
Lam. I am ten years old. School is
a great place as I love learning

Chinese. Outside of school, I love
to play the piano and I love music
very much. I also love sports such
as badminton. Sometimes, I like to
watch Disney movies as they are

so magical!

Hello, my name is Louis. I’m a
nine years old. I love school

because I enjoy doing
Chinese and Art. I also love
playing the piano because it
is fun!  I have a cat so in my
free time I like to play games
with him. My favourite food is

omelette with potato curry
because I enjoy eating spicy
food when I’m watching my

favourite cartoons! 

Hello. My name is Hygeia Wong. I am
six years old. I live in Po Lam. My

favourite drinks are chocolate milk
and fanta because they are sweet! I
love being back to school because I

like learning English and reading
different books. In my spare time, I

love playing the game Roblox with my
friend Desmond. 
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Hello. My name is Emma. I am
seven years old. I have an older

brother. My favourite colour is pink
and blue because it is the same

colour as a unicorn. Although I like
unicorns, I also like cats and

rabbits too. I love being back to
school because I enjoy doing Art

and PE! 

Hi everyone, I am Luna from
Tseung Kwan O. I am nine years

old. I really like school. My
favourite subjects are English and
Art. However, outside of school I

love snowboarding and ballet. I’m
a big fan of movies, particularly
Harry Potter. The whole series is

excellent so I don’t have a
particular favourite. When I’m
watching movies I love to eat

pizza. It’s so tasty!

My name is Sin Zi Shan. You can call me
Anisa. My birthday is on the 27th of May. I

am eight years old. My favorite food is
tacos. My hobbies are playing Roblox and
Minecraft. My favorite subject is Maths. My
favorite TV programme is Harry Potter. My

best friend is Hagiel.



My name is Ivan Tang. You can call me Ivan.
My birthday is on the 17th of November. I am
eight years old. My hobby is playing Roblox.

My favorite food is tacos. My favorite
programme is Spiderman. My best friend is

Candy.



Hello everyone! My name is
John. In summer, I painted lots

of portraits. I went to the
swimming pool. I spent my

summer holiday with my family.
I had fun because I ate lots of
ice lollies. My summer holidays
were interesting as I did lots of

fun activities and ate my
favorite food.




Hi! I am Hannah! In summer
holidays, I played online

games at home. I ate lots
of strawberry ice cream. I

drew many pictures. At
weekends, I went to the

park and also went
jogging. I visited my best

friends too. 



My name is Hypatia Chan.
You can call me Hypatia. My

birthday is on the 7th of
February. I am eight and a
half years old. My favorite

game is Minecraft. My hobby
is chatting and playing with

Candy. My best friend is
Candy. My favorite subject is
English. My favorite food is

ice cream. 



My name is Candy. My birthday is on the
10th of October. I am seven years old.
My favorite food is pizza. I like playing

Roblox. My hobby is playing the piano. I
like sweets. My best friends are JuJu and

Hypatia. 
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My name is Fung Sum Yau. You
can call me Grace. My birthday is

on the 17th of September. I am
nine years old. My favorite TV

programme is Mario. My favorite
food is ice cream. I like singing

and dancing. My hobby is
listening to music. I like to play

Nintendo switch. My hobbies are
dancing and reading. I like songs.

I don’t like spicy food. My best
friend is Hypatia. 




Hello! My name is Juliana. In
summer holidays, I played
online games at home. I

spent time with my family. I
ate snow cone and we had a

lot of fun. I love spending
time with my family. I love

playing games with my sister.
We also went shopping and

bought a lot of video games.
We had fun playing the video
games because I like them. 




Hi! I am Billy! I am in 4B. In
summer holidays, I ate a lot
of ice cream because I felt

hot. I spent time with my
friend and family. I had fun

during summer holidays
because I ate ice cream and
peaches. I went swimming at

weekends. 





Open Day 

Mid Autumn

Special Activities (Fencing):
Castor and Bruce

Mid-Autumn Festival was held on the 9th
September, 2022. I liked this day very much! I

made a small lantern with blocks. I felt very happy! I
also used a toy gun to shoot the pictures of

vocabulary on the whiteboards. After that, I came
across different riddles and tried to guess the

words. I was so happy and excited. I hope to do this
again next September!  

This year I helped during Open Day. My brother
and I played the piano in the hall. It was a show
and we had to play the song ‘Teasing.’ I felt very
glad because I had helped the teachers during
the Open Day. There were a lot of people in the
hall so I felt very nervous on this day. I hope to

do this again next year! 

Bruce and I love fencing. At first we need to
wear special clothes. We need to score

points by jabbing our partner with a blade. I
always feel very nervous and scared when I
fence! I like to think I am good but Bruce is

the champion, so I would love to fence
against him one day! 
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